Town of Black Brook
Public Hearing
December,2020

(CCA) Community Choice Aggregation Energy Program

Meeting called to order at 5:47 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.
Attendees: Jon Douglass, Supervisor

Town Council: Ronnie Wilkins, Howard Aubin, James Seguin,

Secretary to Supervisor: Jessie Douglass

Secretary to Town Board: Karen Nelson

Town Clerk: Melissa Walton

Highway Superintendent: Robert Haywood

Water Superintendent: Craig Walton
Visitors Attendees: None Due to COVID-19-19

Attendees Via GGOTOMEETING: Joel Helm, Louise Gava, Susan Angel, Nancy Benstein, Derrick
Martineau (CODES) Tom Thwaits, Leon Brousseau. and Councilman James Martineau Jr.

Meeting was to start the process of starting the Community Choice Aggregation Program.

Louise Gava spoke to us via GOTOMEETING. About what the program is and what we needed to do to
get started with this.

We need to pass a local law,

How to administer the program

Data from utility’s

Residents will have the opportunity to opt out of this program if they do not wish to be included.
Adjournment: 6:11 PM, motioned by Supervisor Jon Douglass and 2nd by Howard Aubin, all in favor
These are the Official Minutes of the December 14,2020 Town of Black Brook Public Hearing:

Melissa Walton, Town Clerk



